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Dear Minister Trad

It is an absolute disgrace that the Labor party is considering such a
disgusting abortion bill.

We are grand parents and have another grand child due at Christmas.  The
20 week scan show a perfect baby that is now kicking and a real person.
To murder any baby at this stage or later in the pregnancy should
involve jail time and nothing less.  If a woman cannot prevent an
unwanted pregnancy then
she should adopt the baby out at full time.

Perhaps it is also time to consider allowing women to charge a fee to
waiting couples that would love to adopt a baby.  This would be an
incentive to go full time and give birth.

We will never ever vote Labor again should this barbaric bill be passed.

regards

Linda & Gary Graham
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